
Huron Valley Numismatic Society (HVNS) 

General Meeting 

at the Highland Adult Activity Center 

209 John St. in Highland, MI  

10/08/2014 at 7:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

With 19 members and one guest present, Chair Jim M. called the meeting to 

order. 

 

I. Mike B. called the auction. 

 

II. Guenter L. reminded members that HVNS is putting on a Boy Scout 

Coin Collecting Merit Badge seminar at the Michigan State 

Numismatic Society (MSNS) show on the Saturday after Thanksgiving. 

Fifty scouts are expected, and members who would like to help should 

contact Guenter at gloepertz@comcast.net . 

 

III. Jim M. reported that HVNS received a check for $1,817.85 from the 

Polish American Numismatic Society (PANS) for co-sponsoring their 

fall coin show. Once again, he thanked all members who volunteered. 

 

IV. By a show of hands, members present voted to cast the HVNS for 

Julianna Wostyn for MSNS President. 

 

V. Jim M. noted that HVNS members are invited to the Flint Flying Eagle 

coin show in Flint, MI on October 19, 2014 and the Pennsylvania 

Association of Numismatists show in Pittsburgh, PA October 23-25, 

2014. 

 

VI. Mike B. reported that everything is in place for the HVNS coin show 

on Saturday 10/25/2014. Members who would like to help should 

contact him at mbovio@comcast.net . 

 

VII. Glen R. gave a presentation entitled “A Comparative Sample of Small 

Size (United States) Currency”.  
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VIII. Jim M. announced that any member wishing to nominate a member 

for an HVNS 2015 officer or Board member position should contact 

him at JMotley@alpinecomputers.net . Nominations will be 

announced at the November meeting, elections will be held at the 

December meeting, and the new leaders will take over in January 

2015. 

 

IX. No one had anything for Show and Tell. 

 

X. Mike H. won the door prize. 

 

XI. After announcing the next HVNS meeting will be on 11/12/2014 (with 

Reg N. speaking on “Confederate Notes”), Jim M. adjourned the 

meeting. 

 

 

      Submitted by Al R. 
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